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M&CP - Licensing

RichardWilliams; JonathanDennis

Unit 3, 200 Aldersgate Street, EC1

As a owner of one of the flats in London House, | am deeply concerned by the licence application for the above
address and the detrimental effect that, if granted, it will have on my property. In particular the noise at the weekends
resulting from the new facility being open until 0130. | expect to be able to sleep during the hours of 2300-0700 hours
and this will be clearly threatened if the licence is approved. | am also concerned about the introduction of the air
conditioning plant and kitchen extracts which are like to be both noisy and result in food smells being pumped into our

development.

To my knowledge there has been no consultation with residents of London House and feel that this is a huge
aversight which suggests that they care little about the effect that their plans might have on us.

Therefore | would like to object 1o the application in the strongest possible way.

Regards

Richard Williams

-London House





